
CLOSE THIS WINDOW TO RETURN TO THE OBI OBI ESSENTIALS WEBSITE

October Bulletin 2013

The market garden is
now more than double in
size with the new tractor
implements working a
treat. Mulch, fertiliser
and irrigation are now in
place and seed
catalogues are again
being mulled over.
Melanie, our new tenant
has chosen her two rows
and I think that means that there just has to be a line of flowers,
perhaps two!

The olives continue to flower well and all the pruning and
fertilising is now beginning to pay off.  After the storm last
week everything has taken on that lushes summer look and the
greenness of the grass almost hurts your eyes.

We were blessed with a weekend visit by a family who buys our
olive oil. It was such a joy to hear the children experience life on
the farm. And Sarah was in her element having three inquisitive
and responsive young children sharing her love of the property.

From our place to yours,
Alexina.
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